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End of 2024-2025 School Year Message 
 
June 24, 2025 

Dear Students, Families, and Staff,  

As we come to the close of another school year, we want to take this moment to extend our heartfelt 
gratitude to each of you for your unwavering support, dedication, and commitment to Catholic education. 

This past year has been filled with moments of learning, growth, and joy. Together, we have witnessed 
our students deepen their faith, expand their knowledge, and grow in character—guided by the teachings 
of Christ and the values of our Catholic faith. 

To our students… 
Your hard work, curiosity, and kindness have inspired us daily. We are proud of your accomplishments, 
and we pray that you carry the lessons of faith, hope, and love with you wherever you go. 
 
To our staff… 
Thank you for your tireless dedication to Catholic education and your vocation as educators. You have not 
only taught lessons in the classroom but also nurtured the hearts and spirits of our students. 
 
To our families… 
We are grateful for your partnership and your trust in our Catholic schools. Your ongoing support 
strengthens our community and allows us to flourish in faith and learning. 

As we step into the summer months, we encourage everyone to take time for rest, renewal, and reflection.  
May your summer be safe and joyful. We look forward to welcoming you back in the fall for another year 
of learning and growing in faith together. 

Yours in Catholic education, 

Tricia Stefanic Weltz     Glenn Sheculski 
Director of Education      Chair, Board of Trustees 
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